Cable Committee
Meeting 6-19-18
7:00 pm started and adjourned at 8:00 pm

Present:

Steve Flanders
Doug Alwine
John Lawton

Dick Butt
Rachel Cisto

A discussion took place regarding working on picture program for the Cable
being done by Dick Butt. They will contact Sherry Burdick for old pictures
to put on the Cable Channel.

Rachel reported on her program the Yellow Brick Road with regard to what
Hopkinton High School and John Stark High School are doing with the
Robotic Program. This program will need Coaches to continue with the
program.

A discussion took place on fixing the sound system at the Weare Middle
School because of the poor sound quality with the School Board Meetings.

Looking into doing programs to put on the Cable Channel from the Weare
Public Library.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm and seconded by Steve Flanders.



